
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner La Rosa 
Monday, July 11 , 2022 9:44 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: FPL Minimum base billing charge 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/11/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 04637-2022 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20210015. 

Thank you. 

From: Nancy OByrne <nancy.obyrne@currently.com> 
Sent: Sunday, July 10, 2022 2:53 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL Minimum base billing charge 

We installed solar panels on our home rooftop 5 years ago. We made a big investment, but we 
have been happy with it as it is good for the environment and good for our monthly bills. Now we see 
you have approved a $25 minimum base bill charge that we are sure is aimed at punishing solar 
panel customers. Your decision again puts Florida behind on what our country and our world is 
coming to realize and act upon - climate change and the environmental disasters that are coming if 
we don't wake up and act! You are punishing the wrong entities! if you want to punish someone, 
punish those who want to keep using carbon-emitting fuel instead of solar and wind . 

Nancy and David O'Byrne 
5308 2nd Street 
St. Augustine, FL 32080 
nancy.obyrne@currently.com 
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